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ROYAL ACADEMY OF ARTS,

PICCADILLY, LONDON, W1V 0DS

21st December, 1984
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Dear Prime Minister,

We are so delighted at the confidence that you have placed
in the Royal Académy by your further grant of £250,000. ., I am
sure you would like to know that since last June a further
£893,000 has been raised by the Appeal. Your support has been
of great encouragement and help to us.

Yours sincerely,

S :

Roger de Grey
President

The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
10, Downing Street,
London, SWI1




10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 31 December 1984

The Prime Minister has asked me to say
how very much she appreciated your letter of
21 December. She was glad to hear about the

further progress made by the Appeal.

David Barclay

Roger de Grey, Esq.




